
 
GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 

Fall Semester, 2006 
Wednesday, August 9, 2006 

Townsend Center for Performing Arts 
9:00 a.m. 

Reception 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

I. Call to Order, Welcome, and Opening Remarks to Faculty – Acting President 
Dr. Thomas J. Hynes, Jr. 
 

II. Approval of Minutes (May 2, 2006) 
 

III. University of West Georgia’s Centennial Celebration Planning-Drs. Fred and 
Anne Richards 

 
IV.  Centennial Time Capsule Project- Dr. Steve Goodson  

 
V. Student Services Update-Dr. Melanie McClellan 

 
VI. Faculty Award, Excel Center-Ms. Cheryl Rice 

 
VII. UWG Civility Project-Dr. Jane Hill 

 
VIII. AAUP 

 
IX.  A Day for The University of West Georgia- Ms. Audrey Baird and Dr. Jon 

Anderson 
 

X.  Acting Vice President’s Remarks-Dr. Sandra S. Stone. 
 

XI. Closing Remarks-Acting President Thomas J. Hynes, Jr. 
 

XII. Adjournment 
 
 
 
Elections : 1. Post Tenure Review Appeals Committee 
 2. Learning Resources Committee Change 
                  3. Technology Committee Change 
 
 

Ballot Boxes will be open before and after the Faculty Meeting 

http://www.westga.edu/%7Evpaa/FacultySenate/GeneralFacultyMinutes/gfmin02may06.pdf







